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June 2023 
Dear Parents  and Carers 
   

KS2 Performance of Matilda the Musical 
 

Please find below details of the KS2 Summer performances of Matilda the Musical. 
 

Tuesday  11th June - 6.00 pm    

Wednesday     12th June - 6.00 pm 
 

Due to the seating limitations in the school hall, we are only able to offer families of Key Stage 2 
children 2 seats on your choice of performance. You are welcome to have both seats on one 
day or split the seats over the two performances. Reservations open at 6.30pm Thursday 22nd 
June on our online booking system so please feel free to log in and select your seats. This year, 
to cover costs, we will be charging £2.55 per seat.  
 

Please click here to book your KS2 tickets for Matilda the Musical 
 

Once you have reserved your seats, please come along to the school office to make payment.  
We are able to take card / contactless payment.  If your child is currently in receipt of free school 
meals, you can claim exemption from these contributions under the schools charging and 
remission policy.  If you have any difficulty booking the seats, please contact the school office 
and we will be very happy to assist you. 
 

If you have younger siblings attending the performances, they will count as one of your seat 
allocations (babes in arms will not count). 
 

We are aware that families often like to invite other relatives, so if you need more than 2 seats, 
please let the office know and we will have a waiting list. Please be advised that we cannot 
guarantee extra seats. To help us organise the waiting list we are closing bookings for the 
performances at midday on Thursday 6th July.   We will let you know if we have been able to 
secure waiting list tickets for you and invite you to make payment for these. 
 

Unfortunately, due to copyright restrictions, we are unable to record this year’s performance. 
 

I am sure that the performances will be great entertainment again this year and hope that you 
enjoy them.  PAKSA will once again be serving refreshments for you to enjoy! 
 

We look forward to seeing you all at the performances. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Charlie King 
Headteacher 
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